
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 30, 2021 
Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times 

indoors.  The proper wearing of your mask keeps us all 
protected and allows us to continue providing in-person 

instruction.  If you are exposed to COVID-19, wearing 
your mask correctly may prevent you from having to 

quarantine. 
 

 

COLLEGE DEADLINE 
ANY SENIORS APPLYING TO A UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA (UC) 
SCHOOL, REMEMBER THAT NOV. 30 (TODAY) IS THE LAST DAY TO 
APPLY. 
 

MEETINGS 
THERE WILL BE A MR. BILLIE MEETING IN ROOM 20 DURING HS 
LUNCH ON WEDNESDAY.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING 
INVOLVED WITH MR. BILLIE, PLEASE ATTEND THIS MEETING. 
 
THE ARMY NATIONAL GUARD WILL BE HERE DURING LUNCH ON 
WEDNESDAY. 
 

CHRISTMAS FOOD BASKETS AND GIVING TREE 
IF YOUR CHILD ATTENDS SCHOOL IN PHSD AND YOU ARE IN NEED OF 
A FOOD BASKET AND/OR CHILDREN’S GIFTS, PLEASE COMPLETE THE 
FORM THAT IS AVAILABLE IN THE HS OFFICE.  YOU MAY RETURN IT 
BETWEEN NOW AND DECEMBER 3R D TO EITHER PLEASANT HILL 
SCHOOL OFFICE. 



 

INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
SENIORS AND JUNIORS:  IF YOU HAVE AN INTEREST IN MECHANICAL 
ENGINEERING, TIRE SERVICE, MECHANIC, WELDING, CONSTRUCTION, 
ELECTRICIAN, HEALTH, SERVICE TECHNICIAN, COLLISION REPAIR AND 
PAINT, PROGRAMMING, OR MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING, COME 
SEE MRS. DUVAL IF YOU WANT TO DO AN INTERNSHIP IN ONE OF 
THESE CAREER AREAS. 
 

PICTURE PACKETS 
PICTURES FROM MAKE-UP PICTURE DAY ARE READY TO PICK UP IN 
THE OFFICE.  PLEASE STOP BY THE OFFICE BEFORE/AFTER SCHOOL OR 
DURING YOUR BREAK/LUNCH ONLY. 
 

TENNIS COURTS 
THE EQUIPMENT LOCKER AT THE TENNIS COURTS HAS BEEN LOCKED 
BECAUSE THE EQUIPMENT HASN’T BEEN PUT AWAY AFTER USE.  MR. 
MEINZEN WILL UNLOCK IT THIS WEEK IN THE HOPES THAT STUDENTS 
WILL START RESPECTING THE EQUIPMENT AND RETURN ITEMS TO 
THE LOCKER.  PLEASE DON’T RUIN THE EQUIPMENT FOR OTHERS. 
 

SENIOR INFO 
MINERS WILL BE HERE ON FRIDAY DURING LUNCH TO COLLECT YOUR 
CAP, GOWN, AND ANNOUNCEMENT ORDERS. 
 
SENIORS, PLEASE GET YOUR SENIOR PHOTO TURNED IN TO MR. 
MEINZEN BY THE END OF JANUARY.  IF NOT, HE WILL HAVE TO TRACK 
YOU DOWN AND TAKE ONE.  FACEBOOK PICTURES ARE USUALLY TOO 
SMALL TO BE GOOD QUALITY, SO PLEASE SEND ORIGINALS.  EMAIL 
YOUR PICTURE TO TMEINZEN@PLEASANTHILL.K12.OR.US.   

mailto:tmeinzen@pleasanthill.k12.or.us
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